
Attention Fire Service Women!!!!! 
 

Join us Saturday, October 9, for a day  
of training and networking! 

 
This is an opportunity for all Illinois female firefighters  
who are interested in creating a network of fire service  
women to gather together for a day of training.  You’ll  
choose the type of training you want – live burns, auto  
extrication, first-in officer training, etc. Any female who  
is currently serving as a career or volunteer firefighter  
or EMT is welcome to join us at the Illinois Fire  
Service Institute (IFSI) in Champaign. 
 
Please respond by July 1 and tell us what you would like to do, so that we 
can plan a day of good training activities for women. All of the facilities will 
be available to us for the day so no request is too big. We will also hold a 
networking session during lunch so that we can introduce ourselves and 
hopefully plan future training events.  
 
If you would like to attend as an observer and participate in the networking 
session you are also welcome to join us. Please e-mail your attendance so we 
can plan accordingly for lunch. 
 
E-mail replies are preferred, however, snail mail replies can be sent as well. 
Spread the word to your female co-workers! Let’s get a good turnout of fire 
service women.  
 

Reply to: 

Can’t Attend? 
If you are unable to attend on 
October 9, but would still like to 
be included in future workshops, 
send an email, and we’ll include 
you for future notices. 

Cheryl Horvath 
Illinois Fire Service Institute 
11 Gerty Dr. 
Champaign, IL  61820 
Horvath@staff.uiuc.edu

 
Cheryl Horvath is a field instructor for IFSI, teaching in the fire suppression and rescue 
programs. Cheryl is a career firefighter with Urbana Fire Rescue Service and serves as a 
Company Officer on Engine 22. 

mailto:Horvath@staff.uiuc.edu

	Cheryl Horvath

